Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,

Thank you once again for your financial support.

We celebrated another Christmas, our 46'th together! I played Christmas concerts at Dover Christian in Dover Ohio, Beech Bottom Christian Church about three miles from home, Colliers Christian Church, and Brooke County AARP. I always enjoy playing Christmas music. Our daughter Julie came home for Christmas again this year. We always have a good time when she is here.

January and February is usually my "off-season" for engagements. I have a couple events in March, and continue to do music and preaching at Hooverson Heights Church of Christ. So we are staying somewhat busy.

Thank you once again for your financial support. Please pray that we may continue to present the Gospel through song.

In Christ,

Marvin and Ruth Whiteman

Hello from Ruthie

Hi everyone, I want to apologize for the "sticky" receipts. I didn't realize that my new receipt book had sticky receipts. Through trial and error, I found its easier to give you the white copies.

Thanks so much for your continued support. We honestly couldn't do this ministry without you. God bless you all!

In Christ, Ruthie